
I would like to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposal to build on The Green  Belt fields in Hadley 
Wood,
The Green Belt has never been as important  as it is right now..We must all be aware of climate change and its 
horrible consequences. and this proposal surely goes against all current thinking with risks of flooding 
increasing  due to the unsuitability of this site.
Also to build housing here would destroy the unique heritage landscape.Once lost lt would be impossible to 
replace depriving future generations of this precious asset.
Moreover Hadley Wood does not have the infrastructure to deal with the huge increase in population which 
would be an inevitable result of such a development,not the schools ,nor the shops nor the transport 
connections.The roads would be clogged with jammed traffic and pollution would be terrible.
This Green Belt land divides Barnet from Potters Bar and provides us with the healthier clean air we all long 
for.
Why build here? There are many other brownfield sites more conveniently situated throughout Enfield.
I moved here 20years ago because of the areas proximity to the GreenBelt to enjoy the uniqueness of this 
verdant area
Our generation needs to protect the environment.Everyday we hear how we are damaging our world.
Wake up Enfield Council.Do Your bit.Please remove this damaging proposal from your local plan.
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